
 

 

              November 10, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that all students must come to school dressed 

ready to play outside. The children spend a considerable 

amount of time each day playing in the school yard. We 

have two recesses and a lunch period where the children 

go outside and the change to colder weather is quickly 

approaching. In wintertime, students should have a warm 

jacket, snow pants, hat, mitts, neck warmer and boots. At 

both recesses and during lunchtime all students from pre-

k to grade 4 are required to wear snow pants outside. All 

clothing items should be labelled. Each year we collect 

hundreds of lost clothing items which are never returned 

because they are not labelled. It is highly recommended 

that students also have an extra set of clothes/socks at 

school to avoid a parent being called to exchange wet 

clothes/socks.                                                                                                                                                                                      

Thank you for your collaboration,  

 

Richard Mason          Sarah L-Gauthier 

Principal            Vice Principal 

 


